PASSERO ASSOCIATES

engineering architecture
July 16, 2019

Town of Farmington Water & Sewer
Attn: David A. Degear

1216 McMahon Road

Victot, NY 14564

Re:  Royal Car Wash — Comments dated March 27, 2019 — Application No. CPN 19-017
Canandaigua, NY

Dear Mr. Degear:

This letter is regarding the comments we received from you dated March 27, 2019. The comments
are in the order received and our responses are in bold italics.

1. The 20” water main shown is incorrect. Itis a 12’ Ductal Iron Main.
Response: The watermain label has been revised.

2. The 4 x 12” tap will be made by the Contractor.
Response: The tap note has been revised.

3. The Tapping Sleeve and Valve detail is attached.
Response: The detail has been added to Sheet C203.

4. The testing and sampling notes should be updated see attached.
Response: The notes have been updated on Sheet C201.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact us. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Rt

David Cox, PE
Project Manager
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